
 

 

Request for Survey Completion 

PROVIDER NOTICE: JUNE 22, 2021 

1 

Community Behavioral Health (CBH) has been committed to supporting the provider 

community during the uncertain times that the COVID-19 pandemic has presented. As was 

stated in Bulletin 21-06, all providers will fully transition back to a fee-for-service payment 

structure as of October 1, 2021. Based on feedback from the provider community, CBH 

recognizes that one of the major barriers to full operationalization and returning to pre-

COVID-19 utilization levels is the potential or actualized staffing challenges. 

In order to best address these concerns, CBH is requesting that all providers complete this 

brief survey by Wednesday, July 7. The completion of this survey will give CBH a better 

understanding of the specific barriers that providers are facing with regard to staffing 

challenges. 

Should you have any questions please reach out to your Provider Representative. 

https://cbhphilly.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/bulletin_2021-06-01-21-06_APA_extension.pdf
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/5cf6472b39f94566bb9934298f1a3aac
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/5cf6472b39f94566bb9934298f1a3aac

